PPY: Notice of change in address of Phu Yen Branch
On 26 Oct 2017, PetroVietnam Oil Phu Yen Joint Stock Company announced the change in address of Phu Yen Branch as follows:
Address before the change: Ninh Hoa Coach Station, Highway 1A, Ninh Giang Ward, Ninh Hoa Town, Khanh Hoa Province
Address after the change: Cha Lien Village, Lien Sang Commune, Khanh Vinh District, Khanh Hoa Province

